
Reynolds Fund – Registered Charity 292223 
 

I would like to introduce the Reynolds Development Fund to you (named after a previous Headmaster 
and recognised with charitable status) which supports many extra- curricular and enrichment 
opportunities for our students. This is possible due to the support from our parents who very kindly 
make a regular donation to this Fund. I am writing to ask for your help.  
 
I do hope you will choose to join them.  
 
If you feel able to, please access the Charities Aid Foundation website by following this link CAFDONATE 
where you are able to set up a regular Direct Debit*.   
 
Here is a snapshot of how donations are used:  
• Minibuses - the fund pays for one minibus (the Parents’ Association kindly funds the other) 
• Duke of Edinburgh Scheme – the fund pays for a dedicated in-school co-ordinator  
• Extra- curricular sports – coach transport to fixtures, affiliation fees, etc. 
• Extra resources for the library 
• Fitness Suite equipment 
• Awards, badges etc. to celebrate student success  
• Events in line with our Christian ethos (Christian Union, Mission Week, etc.) 

• Supporting awards evenings, sports matches, concerts, etc. 
• Enhancing facilities for the students. In recent years the fund has helped to: 

o create a lecture theatre (the Reynolds Lecture Theatre) for lectures, concerts, etc. 
o equip our new Brokenshire building  

 
The Fund also facilitates the successful Music and Drama activities that Davenant is renowned for: 
music and drama tuition, extra-curricular music activities and the regular concert seasons. 
 
If you have any questions, please email our Finance department on accounts@davenant.org who will 
be able to help. 
 
We are determined to maintain and improve even further the excellent provision that we offer at 
Davenant.  I do hope that you will make a contribution that shows your support for the school. 
 
Thank you in anticipation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Adam Thorne 
Headteacher 

 
* We have partnered with the Charities Aid Foundation to provide a secure and accessible method of donating. Existing 
parents will note that this is a new way of giving – if you want to increase your existing standing order instead – please do 
so. We are very grateful to receive regular donations from our parents, however if you prefer to make a one-off payment 

please contact Finance: accounts@davenant.org 
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